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PUBLIC NOTICE 
     

WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION IN SOME PARTS OF NAIROBI CITY COUNTY  
 

The Nairobi City Water and Sewerage Company would like to inform our customers that there 
will be interruption of water supply for customers served from Uthiru and Dagoretti Reserviors 
due to scheduled shut down of the Dagoretti and Uthiru pumps at Kabete Water Works 
Pumping Station. This is to facilitate rehabilitation and upgrading of the entire electrical power 
supply system in the pumping station. The shutdown will start from 6:00 am on Wednesday, 
7 July 2021 to Thursday, 8 July 2021 at 6:00pm.   
  
The following areas will be affected during the period: 
  

 Parts Gitanga Road, Amboseli Road, Sunset Estate, Sohill City Estates and environs. 

 The whole of Kawangware 56 & 46, Congo, Lower parts of Macharia road and 
environs. 

 The whole of Riruta Satellite, Kagondo, Muhuri Rd, Upper Kabiria, Mithonge, 
Kamwanya, Kahuho Rd, Ngina Rd, Kikuyu Rd, Waithaka, Ndwaru Rd and environs. 

 Waithaka, Gachui, Kirigo, Dagoretti Market and Mariguini and environs. 

 Uthiru, Mountain View estate, Kangemi, Thiongo road and environs.  

 The whole of Karen area 
  
We strongly advise our esteemed customers to reserve and use water sparingly before and 
during the period of interruption. Any inconvenience is highly regretted. 
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